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Pantomime 

All of the children (and staff) 
had a wonderful morning at the 
Plowright Theatre watching   
Cinderella. Iõm sure they will all 
have many good memories of 
their day out. Once again a big 
thank you to the Friends of Bowmandale School for their 
kind donation towards the cost of the trip. 

 

03/01/17 - School Closed for 
Staff Training 

04/01/17 - School opens for pu-
pils 

17/01/17 - Mrs Nobleõs Class As-
sembly 

30/01/17 - Y4 Residential visit to 
Robinwood 

01/02/17 - Miss Griersonõs As-
sembly 

16/02/17 - Miss Mastermanõs 
Class Assembly 

17/02/17 - Close for half term 

27/02/18 - School opens for pu-
pils 

08/03/17 - Miss Darleyõs Class 
Assembly 

10/03/17 - Open Morning (9.15am 
- 10am) 

13/03/17 - Parent Consultations 
(3.45pm - 5.30pm) 

14/03/17 - Miss Wilkinsonõs Class 
Assembly 

15/03/17 - Parent Consultations 
(3.45pm - 6.30pm) 

29/03/17 - Miss Singletonõs Class 
Assembly 

06/04/17 - Church Visit (pm) 

07/04/17 - School closes at 
2.30pm 

/ƻƴǘŀŎǘ ǳǎΥ .ƻǿƳŀƴŘŀƭŜ tǊƛƳŀǊȅ {ŎƘƻƻƭΣ .ƻǿƳŀƴŘŀƭŜΣ .ŀǊǘƻƴ hƴ IǳƳōŜǊΣ 5bму р99Φ ¢ŜƭΥ лмсрн соосоо 

Parties 

All of the children have thoroughly enjoyed their 
Christmas parties this week. Please can we thank you 
for all your food donations. Foundation Stage even 
had a visit from Santa! (We would like to thank the 
Friends of Bowmandale School for donating the gifts 
presented to the children.) They have all had a wonderful but noisy 
time and Iõm sure they have come home with lots of tales about the 
exciting times they have had. 

On behalf of all the staff may we 
wish you all a wonderful Christmas 
break and a happy New Year. 



Christmas Fayre 

A big thank you to all the families who at-
tended the Christmas Fayre. Iõm sure you 
will agree that it was a super evening and 
all the funds raised by the Friends of Bow-
mandale School will be used to enhance 
your childõs experience at school. 

School Games 

We are delighted to 
announce that we 
achieved a Silver 
Award from the 
Sainsburyõs School Games in 2016. We 
are going for Gold in 2017. 

Enterprise 

Once again all the children worked very 
hard to make and sell all their own prod-
ucts at the recent Enterprise Sale. We 
are pleased to announce that Miss Sin-
gletonõs class raised the most and all the 
children were rewarded with a prize for 
all their hard work. 

Christmas Lunch 

On Tuesday 6th December the children 
had their school 
Christmas lunch 
which was deli-
cious. 

Thank you to Mrs 
Tomanski and her 
team! 

Concerts 

Thank you to all the families who came to our 
Christmas Productions. I am sure you will 
agree that all the children did a wonderful 
job. Foundation Stage would like to say a spe-
cial thank you to Mrs Sarah Lunn for her help 
with making some of the costumes.  

Governor News 

All our Governors joined us in school on Tues-
day 29th November. They spent the day ex-
ploring the learning developments we are cur-
rently working on: Reading, Writing and 
Growth Mindset. A Governor Impact State-
ment has been published and is available on 
the Governorõs page on the website. 


